
 
 
 

 

  
September 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
We recognize that the devastating impact of Hurricanes Harvey and Irma are raising worldwide 
concerns about the delivery of our products and services. At this time we want to inform you that 
we have been in contact with many of our suppliers and do not forsee any major impacts to our 
supply chain.  
 
As the clean-up and recovery effort moves forward, we will continue to reach out to our 
suppliers to seek information regarding the delivery status of current or future orders. As we 
receive information, we will pass it on to you - our customers. 
 
Please contact your Avantor account representative with any questions or concerns that you 
may have. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Helen Evans 
Executive Vice President, Sales Americas 
 
 


